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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that:  Mariners are advised that Port of Sheerness Ltd is seeking to 

establish contact with local workboat providers capable of undertaking ploughing and/or 

agitation dredging operations within the Statutory Harbour Authority (SHA) area on an ad hoc 

basis. 

General areas of operations would be alongside commercial berths, within enclosed dock areas 

and isolated high spots within navigable channels. 

Operators with suitable vessels and experience in such activities are encouraged to register 

their interest and provide relevant details of their capability.  All vessels intending to operate 

commercially within the SHA will have to satisfy the criteria relating to Small Commercial Vessel 

(SCV) Licensing. 

All communications and expressions of interest should be directed to: 

 

Deputy Group Harbour Master 

Russell Bird 

Email: Russell.Bird@peelports.com 

 
 
 
 

  

Marine Operations Department   

Peel Ports London Medway   

 Notice Issued: 30th April 2025 
 Notice Expiry: Non expiring 
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